
ARCHDIOCESE OF LOS ANGELES 
1531 WEST NINTH STREET 

LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90015-1194 
(213) 251-3288 

Office of the Archbishop 

REDACTED 

Director 
Foundation House 
Servants of the Paraclete 
Jemez Springs, NH 87025· 

Dear 
REDACTED 

July 22, 1986 

I wish to acknowledge your letter of July 1, 1986 and the report on 
Monsignor Peter Garcia who was at your Foundation House for a follow-up 
workshop. 

I am very grateful to ·you and to your staff for the care and concern which 
you are giving Monsignor Garcia, and I feel strongly that it would not be 
possible for Monsignor Garcia to return to California and to the 
Archdiocese of Los Angeles for the foreseeable future. The two young men 
who were involved with him and their parents have switched·attorneys on 
several occasions, and I believe that if Monsignor Garcia were to reappear 
here within the Archdiocese we might very well have some type of legal 
action filed in both the criminal and civil sectors. 

Since he is functioning well under your supervision and within the 
Archdiocese of Santa Fe, I would strongly recommend that we keep him on · 
this course and not attempt anything different. 

Thanking you again for your tremendous assistance in treating Monsignor 
Garcia and with every best wish, I am 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

Most Reverend Roger Mahony 
Archbishop of Los Angel.es 

cc: Most Reverend Juan Arzube 

eb 

Most Reverend Robert F. Sanchez 
Monsignor Thomas Curry 

LAARCH 018288 
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